Adventure Parent Connection

Meeting Minutes

April 7, 2017

CHAIR THAN SCHOOL

1. Announcements/Updates

A. Mother Son Dance:

Great feedback from everyone. Face painting, and balloons were very popular.

Room for improvements: possibly too much entertainment. A JR. High tribute is highly desired.

Could potentially encourage JR. High attendance. A different night?

B. New Dance Idea: Parents Night Out!! (plus childcare) An early time was recommended.

2. Discussion

A. Warrior Watch:

Two vehicle break-ins on Monday, April 3rd were reported. Break-ins took place at two separate parking lots. No watchman on duty. Police reports were filed. Roseville PD will work with ACS in releasing a picture to investigate potential parent involvement. Assured that it's not, criminals are highly professional. (Parents need to remember to bring their purses and wallets with them at drop off and pick up.)

B. Warrior Watch process and procedures:

There are concerns with potential run in with criminals. Are there procedures in place to assist watchman when confronting questionable individuals?

C. Adding additional security on campus:

Video Surveillance, offer free coffee incentives to Roseville PD to increase their presence on campus, Gain more Warrior Watch volunteers.

- D. Over 300 surveys were submitted. Overall, ACS received good reviews. ACS will send out the results.
- E. Hot Lunch is not highly desired after making great effort last year to provide quality and options to our ACS families. Only 56% of users are satisfied. Possible considerations were made to make changes.

F. Divot & Give it:

Friday, May 19, 2017 (Week earlier than last year)

Where: Sun City Roseville, Timber Creek Lodge & Golf Course

Time: Golf Tournament - Registration @ 10:30am; Shotgun Start @ 12:30pm

Auction Dinner - 5:30pm

Leadership needs tons of help with finding hole sponsors and local business sponsors for potential raffle items. "Entire hole sponsorships" funds go entirely to ACS, it's the best bang for the buck. Gathering numbers for the catering will take place a week before the event.

Online ticket sales have started, and this year attendees may reserve their seats.

G. Playground will be installed over spring break. There may be possible weather delays. Ribbon cutting will take place when students return.